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Wednesday 21st February 2018 

 

Re: KS1 Football Club 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to attend our KS1 Football Club on Monday evenings. The first session will start 
Monday 26th February 2018. Each session will be on from 3-4pm. If you would like your child to attend the 

club, please return the slip below back as soon as possible. 
 

These football sessions will take place on the school field regardless of the weather, therefore it is strongly 

advised that your child brings in a warm separate outdoor kit and football boots that they can take to and 

from school on the day.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

 
Mr. C. Weatherill  

P.E. Teacher 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

KS1 Football Club – Mondays 

 

 

Name of child:……………………………………………………..   Class:…………………….. 

 

I would like my child to attend the KS1 Football Club, which will take place on a Monday evening.  
 

Signed:……………………………………………………………….Parent/ Carer 
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